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    Notice of Public Hearing  
    
September 20, 2022 
 

To the abutters of 
100 Main St.  
Wareham, Mass 

Wareham Narrows Historic District 
 

The Wareham Historic District Commission will hold a public hearing Wednesday, 
October 12, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.  in Auditorium, Wareham Town Hall, 54 Marion Rd, Wareham, MA 

to consider an Application for a Certificate of Appropriateness as required by Massachusetts General 
Law, Chapter 40c sect11. 
 

The Application is for the Removal of Trees, and Repair/Restoration work on property at 100 Main 
Street, Wareham Narrows Historic District as requested by the owner in application to the WHDC. 
Public comment and questions will be accepted.  
 

A meeting of the Wareham Historic District Commission will immediately 
follow the Hearing. 
 
 
Robert G. Blair, Chairman 

Wareham Historic District Commission  
September 20, 2022 

 


